
“Our Community, Our Children, Our Commitment, Our Future” 

 

 

 

Ontario-Montclair         

School District         
 

950 West D Street, Ontario, California 91762 �����������-6445 FAX: (909) 459-2542 
 

SUPERINTENDENT’S OFFICE 

 

 
October 2, 2017 
 
 
 
To All Members of the Ontario-Montclair School District Family: 
 
I wanted to take a moment to reach out to everyone in our school community regarding 
the tragedy that took place yesterday in Las Vegas.  


